Kiwanis Club of San Diego

Serving the Children of the World



The Tidings

The Online Weekly Bulletin of the Kiwanis Club of San Diego

Aug 16, 2005

Our Program

"Healthy Girls, Healthy Lives" Girl Scouts of America
Jo Dee Jacob, CEO San Diego-Imperial Council Girl Scouts

Chairman of the Day Monica Ball

Invocator Stephen All

Jo Dee C. Jacob is Chief Executive Officer of Girl Scouts, San Diego-Imperial Council, Inc. one of the largest of more than 300 councils chartered by Girl Scouts of the USA, the world's preeminent organization dedicated solely to girls. The council serves almost 30,000 girls and 10,000 adult members in the San Diego and

Imperial Counties.

Ms. Jacob began her position in 2001, following a distinguished, 27 year career in the U.S. Navy, where she received numerous military awards and attained the rank of Captain. Before retiring she commanded the U.S. Naval station in Guam, where she managed support services for 4,000 military personnel.

A former Brownie Cirl Scout, Ms. Jacob is committed to ensuring that every girl in San Diego and Imperial counties who wants to have the opportunity to be a Cirl Scout. Besides the traditional Cirl Scout activities of crafts and camping, they also focus on character-building, careers and community service. Emphasizing the important of "Healthy Cirls, Healthy Lives" is a top priority for the council.

Ms. Jacob used her military savvy to launch Operation Thin Mint in San Diego. Ms. Jacob is a Paul Harris fellow and belongs to the Downtown Rotary Club

Home Page

The Tidings

Club Calendar

Club Information

San Diego Kiwanis Club History

Club Committees

San Diego Kiwanis Club Foundation

We Get Letters...

Club Photo Album

Laurels for Leaders



Community Links

Happy Birthday Friends ...

Ken Klein Retired
Bill Winterbourne Retired
Margin Reese Dream Makers
Art Sueltz Pint Loma Presbyterian
Stephen Ball Salvation Army

The Sad Sack Drawing was held and the name Dick MacCracvken was called Dick was not present and missed the \$250 prize. So next week (8/16/05) the prize increases to \$300 Get to the meetings, you must be present to win!!!





This week's Tidings Sponsor ---->



DRUE JORDAN Real Estate Lending Cell: (619) 851-9909 888-51-LABOR

NOTES FROM THE 8/2 MEETING & OTHER STUFF...

Bust (619) 858-6430 Fax: (619) 858-6439
3530 Camino del Rio North, Suite 101 • San Diego, CA 92108
tadrue@untonlender.com www.untonlender.com

The meeting opened with the invocation by June Prewitt, followed by Prez Doug leading us in a patriotic song.



We finally had one of our birthday members present at the meeting, so Jim Ledwith paid to suffer through our rendition of "Happy Birthday"

Mark Neville reported on the KNSD Bone Marrow Drive which added 66 additional names to the registry, bringing the total from Mark's efforts to 187 people. Great going Mark.



While Mark had the floor, he introduced Joe Sigurdson and presented Joe with his permanent badge.

Prez Doug reminded us of the Club Board of Directors meeting this Thursday, August 11. Doug also pointed out that the Foundation Board of Directors meeting will be on August 25, not the usual 3rd Thursday.

Our speaker, Sheriff Bill Kolender, introduced the Sheriff's Department Deputy of the year, Deputy Mark Johnson. Deputy Johnston is a pilot of one of the Sheriff's Department helicopters.



